
Guardian Training on December 19, 2017

The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities (FCBDD)
has been approved as a site for guardian training for the 3-hour
annual continuing education requirement.  This is a requirement for all
guardians of adults who have already completed the initial 6-hour
training.   
 
The web broadcast on the topic of 'Medications and Medical
Advocacy' will be shown at 8:45 a.m. and again at 1:00 p.m.
December 19th at 2879 Johnstown Road, Columbus, Ohio, 43219. 
This is a repeat of the training provided in October.   For more details
or to register for a session on December 19th, please call Angie
Frankie at (614) 342-5972.
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